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24 April 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 10 PSHE 
 
I am writing to inform you that on Monday 22 April, Year 10 will be having a session with 
the Terence Higgins Trust (https://www.tht.org.uk/) which will focus on educating students 
about common STIs and access to contraception. This session, which we run each 
year, complements and enriches the delivery of our statutory Relationship and Sex 
Education curriculum. It will take place during their PSHE lesson. 
 
Students will also be given an opportunity to sign up for the c-card scheme. You can find out 
more information about the c-card scheme here: https://bit.ly/49D0LWr 
 
You may wish to discuss these upcoming sessions with your child. Should you want any 
support with this, you can look at this website for further information: 
https://www.brook.org.uk/ 
 
Best wishes,   
 
Miss M Goldman Roberts  
PSHE Coordinator 
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